
 
 

Temporary Changes to Front Counter Service 
at Truro Supreme Court 

 
December 5, 2024 

 
The courthouse located at 1 Church Street in Truro will be undergoing renovations to the 
Court Administration office from December 9 to December 13, 2024. This courthouse 
houses the General Division of the Supreme Court of Nova Scotia, Small Claims Court, and 
Probate Court. 
 
During this period, front counter services, including filings, will be available at the Truro 
Justice Centre, 540 Prince Street, Truro. Contact information for the courthouses in Truro can 
be found at https://courts.ns.ca/locations/truro. 
 
-30- 
 
Media Contact: 
Andrew Preeper 
Communications Director 
Nova Scotia Judiciary 
902-222-0266 
Andrew.Preeper@courts.ns.ca 

https://courts.ns.ca/locations/truro
mailto:Andrew.Preeper@courts.ns.ca

